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For your Consideration: Happy New Year 
There is a lot of work that goes into the summer sailing season preformed over the winter.  Much if it is done by you and 
your fellow club members at the local level - sailing school format, yacht club regattas, social events, etc.  At SM Sailing, 
we have the the same tasks and challenge.  This winter, the Board of Directors would like to welcome member clubs to 
join in the conversation.  SMSA President Natalie Coleman-Fuller (Chatham YC) has posted three scheduled conference 
calls for the winter.  The first one is Wednesday January 18, 2017 at 7 pm.  Call in information is posted on the SM 
Sailing Website under "Meeting Minutes" as well as agenda items that the board will be discussing.  This month we will be 
discussing training. Pleas join us 

 
 

TRAINING  

 

Grand Prix Info 

 



 

 

 
2017 Peg Dates 

Attached is the most updated list of regattas for 2017.  I will begin populating the master calendar in 
November.  If your club would like to be included, please review the 2017 Peg Dates document and 

confirm your club's regatta by mailing me 
 

2017 Regatta Confirmation 
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